
Council Service Center Closed
The  Mayflower  Council  staff  will  be  participating  in  a
National staff development conference on Thursday, August 13
and Friday, August 14.

The Council Service Center will be closed during this time to
allow our staff full participation.

Thank you for your understanding.

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/council-service-center-closed/

